Monday. CBS-TV will carry the program from the new Philharmonic Hall live on Sunday evening 9 - 11:00PM, D.S.T.

MR. ALBERT SPEAKS, one of the first choir boys when the school was founded by Mr. Huffman in 1939, visited School this past week. Mr. Speaks lives at 1164 Carbone Dr. in Columbus. He is singing in the choir directed by Mr. Huffman for his firm in Columbus - Nationwide Insurance Co.

FIVE BUSHELS of delicious corn was given to the School by one of our neighbors this past week - Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Lahiere. Mr. & Mrs. Lahiere have the large farm behind our barn. Many "corn-fed smiles" were on the faces of the boys as they left the dining room on Monday evening!

BILL JOHNSON and MARKLEONARD have had to spend time in the hospital this opening week of School. Bill was thrown from a horse a week before School opened and broke his leg, he will not be able to return to School for several weeks. Mark suffered an infection that had to be treated in the Princeton Hospital. He will be back to School by Friday.